File No. 11-57
(Journal, February 3, 2011)

(ITEM 2) A resolution by Supervisors Dimitrijevic, Lipscomb, Harris, Broderick and Weishan, creating an Office of Sustainability under the Office of the County Executive’s and a new, full-time position of Director of Sustainability that would directly report to the County Executive, retitling the existing position of Sustainability and Environmental Engineer to Managing Environmental Engineer and funding the new position with funds from the Appropriation for Contingencies account, by recommending adoption of the resolution, as appearing in the February 3, 2011 Journal of Proceedings.  (Vote 3-2)
The Committee on Finance and Audit, at its meeting on January 27, 2011, voted (5-1) to lay this item over until the March cycle.
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